February 8, 1994

Mr. Steve McClellan, Secretary
- 'Washington Utilities and Transportatlon COmmlssion 157 Yesier War
P.0O. Box 9022 ' : '

; Sume 309
o1 ia, WA 9 : .
| me g 8504 ) SEATTLE, WasHINGTON 98104
Dear Mr. McClellan: ' R

y no led, ., : o s Fax: 208/624-2110
The Washington Citizens for'Recycling would like to i
request that the UTC provide a greater incentive for
waste reduction when considering tlie tariff request
of Eastside Disposal (TG-931585). State law provided
_the direction for local governments to move toward

varlable rate structures .in 1989. Since. then,‘many _ ADVISORY BOARD:
 garbage companies have applied for greater . ‘
differentials and received approval from the UTC. D Gae

These jurlsdlctions have seen significant reductlons

in residential garbage as a result, providing a  Davo Hareison

rationale for a greater dlfferential between mini, - Maarhi Konasaasro
one, two and three can serVice in the case of : DN OLDENBURG
Eastside Dlsposal. ‘ ' BiL Ross

Thank you for your consideration. -
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